
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  March 5, 2007 
 
 
Via Facsimile (819) 994-0218 
 
Madame Diane Rheaume 
Secretary General CRTC 
Ottawa, ON  K1A 0N2 
  
Dear Madam Rheaume: 
 

Re: Article 7 of CRTC 2007-1 (Applications 2006-0508-2 and 2006-0509-0) 
  

I am writing in support of the above mentioned applications by “All Points 
Bulletin TV” and “Avis de Recherche TV”. 
  

The opportunity to embrace the use of technology in assisting our Police 
Departments and Law Enforcement Agencies is one that should be highly considered.  
In today’s modern world the ability to share instant information with our own 
communities as well as others would assist in crime prevention, missing persons and 
developing emergency situations.  
 
 As Mayor, I would support the addition of these channels to our airwaves.  
  
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Karen Farbridge, 
  Mayor 
 
 
KF/kam 
 

OFFICE OF  
THE MAYOR 
 
City Hall, 59 Carden Street 
Guelph, Ontario, Canada  N1H 3A1 
Telephone: (519) 837-5643  Fax (519) 822-8277 
Website:  guelph.ca 

THE CITY OF 
GUELPH 


